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Next FVC meeting/ eVANt 

Date: January 14th, 2017 

 

Time: 12:00 

 

Cost: $55 for event  

Event: Vanners in the Forest and FVC Pig Roast (see flyer) 

 

Place: River Forest Group Camping Site 

29.01287, -81.39076 OR N29°0’46”, W081°23’27” 

45700 River Forest BLVD 

Deland FL 32720 

Directions: From Deland, Fl, drive West on SR44 to the 1st intersection 

after crossing the St. Johns River. Turn Right and go North on 

CR42, entrance to campground is on the right in ¼ mile 

 

Schedule: 

11:45am    Officers to Meeting Area (New Business sheet is displayed) 

12:00 noon Meeting begins 

1. Minutes of last meeting 

2. Roll call and Roster update 

3. Treasurer’s report 

4. Newsletter report 

5. Old Business 

6. New Business 

7. Van-in proposals 

8. Van-in updates 

9. 2017 FVC meeting schedule  

10. CofC 2017 who’s going (FVC Reps) 

11. 50/50 – Adjournment  
 

***Feb 5th,
2017 - Next Newsletter Deadline – Feb 5th,

2017 *** 

If you attend Cof C – l will add your Pics/ etc – Plz let me know 

 
On the Cover:  Joe Van’s Stow –A- Way Wins at Vanarama 2016 
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FLORIDA VAN COUNCIL 
CLUB ROSTER – January 14, 2017 

 
 
  

PRESIDENT: 
SpookyTooth 
395 S.W. 64th Terrace 
Margate, FL          33068  
(954) 695-5786 (cell) 
e-mail  qualtersr@bellsouth.net 

SECRETARY: "Scribe" 
2137 N. Hampton Cir. 
Winter Park, FL  32792 
(407) 678-3281 
e-mail scribejohnc@gmail.com 

VICE-PRES: 
Carolyn Patton 
551 S. Brevard Ave., Apt. 316 
Cocoa Beach, FL  32931 
(321) 693-3988   Cell Phone 
 e-mail   HUTSLutTours@gmail.com 

TREASURER: Leslie Stanziani 
4895 SW Pinemount Rd. 
Lake City,  FL   32024 
(386)  697-6388  Cell Phone 
e-mail   lstanziani@gmail.com 

VAN JUDGE: 
Joe Van 

6 Teak Run 
Ocala, FL  34472 
(352) 598-5658 
e-mail Cvan64@comcast.net  

EDITOR: "Captain Gnarly” 
3932 Poinsettia Dr. 
St. Pete Beach, FL  33706       
e-mail  news@floridavancouncil.com 

1 Adventure Vans of Florida   

   6 Teak Run 
   Ocala, Fl     34472 
   "Joe Van"            (352) 598-5658 
   e-mail  Cvan64@comcast.net 

9   HUT Slut Tours 

     551 South Brevard Avenue, Apt. 316 
     Cocoa Beach, FL  32931 
     Cari Patton             (321) 693-3988   Cell Phone 
     e-mail   HUTSLutTours@gmail.com 

2 CaraVans of Jacksonville 

   6812 Miss Muffet Lane N. 
   Jacksonville, Fl     32210 
   "Thumper"            (904) 786-3737 

10  Meandering Vanners of Jax 

    6212 Anvil Road 
    Jacksonville, FL   32277 
    Charlie Farnsworth    (904) 677-1226 
    e-mail   meanderingvanner@att.net 

3 Central Florida Vans, Inc. 

   817 Wildabon Ave. 
   Lake Wales, FL        33853-3458 
   Judith Pilon          (407) 484-2234 
   e-mail   judpilon@aol.com 

11 Relentless Vanner 

     5 Calendula Ct. E. 
     Homosassa, FL     34446 
     Mark Waterman      (603) 892-0571 
     e-mail  chatbratmark@msn.com 

4 Coastal Vans of Daytona 

   683 S. Center 
   Ormond Beach, FL   32174 
   Russ Stumpf            (386) 673-2149 
   e-mail  rtwvan@tampabay.rr.com 

12 S. Florida Vans, Broward Chapter 

     12931 S.W. 10th Ct. 
     Davie, FL            33325 
     "Sidewinder"          (386) 397-1616 
     e-mail  LSKOKO@CFL.RR.com 

5  Coastal West 

    8505 Wolf Den Trail 
    Port Richey, FL    34668 
    Richard Kleszczynski       (727) 457-8447 
    e-mail  rtwvan@tampabay.rr.com 

 13 West Coast Vans 

     12251 S.E. 66
th
 Place 

     Morriston, FL             32668 
     Rick Chester   (352) 489-6479 

6  Fore Play Vanners 
    3701 Southview Dr. 
    Brandon, FL   33511 

    Magoo Hartman                (813) 267-9794 
    e-mail  MagooFVCVanner@verizon.net 

14 Vans of Ft. Liquordale, Ltd. 
     395 S.W. 64th Terrace 
     Margate, FL          33068 

     "SpookyTooth"        (954) 695-5786 (cell) 
     e-mail  qualtersr@bellsouth.net    

7  Grateful Sleds - R.I.P. 
     
     
    Glen      
     

15 2
nd

 Generation Truckers 
     2000 N.E. 135

th
 Street, #502 

     North Miami, FL          33181 
     Chet Molnar             (305) 498-7077 

8   Hi-Way Vanners 
     6328 Candlewood Drive 
     Wesley Chapel, FL  33544 
     Snapdragon             (813) 527-4161 
     e-mail   troublemakerFLA@gmail.com 

16  Independents 
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FLORIDA VAN COUNCIL 
 
Minutes of the November 12, 2016 meeting at Carlisle 
Vanarama at Sun 'n Fun in Lakeland are as follows: 
 
Leslie called the meeting to order. 
 
The meeting was held in the Raider campground in the 
periods of silence between the various helicopters taking off 
and landing at the nearby helipad. 
 
Minutes of the September 3, 2016 meeting were read and 
approved. 
 
There were 8 clubs present and 5 Excused Absences (out 
of 14 active clubs total) during roll call.  We show 15 clubs 
on the roster out of respect for Grateful Sleds, since Glen 
passed away some time ago, but that is not considered an 
active club. So, only one club (Coastal West) was absent. 
 
TREASURER’S REPORT: 

Linard gave the Treasurer’s report. 
 
NEWSLETTER REPORT: 

Gnarly gave the newsletter report and noted that deadline for inputs to the next issue of 
the Newsletter is December 11.  He noted that you should be sure to send all inputs to:  
news@floridavancouncil.com  to ensure that the input gets put into the issue you 
wanted it to. 
 
MEETING DATES for 2017: 

January 14 River Forest Group Camping area, near Deland. Annual Pig 
Roast meeting. 

March 4 FVC meeting in conjunction with Broward's Laid Back Week-
end at Sidewinder's in White Springs 

June ? FVC meeting in conjunction with Coastal event at Clark 
Family Campground in Orange City? 

Labor Day Weekend TBA 

November 11 FVC meeting in conjunction with Carlisle Auto Show at Sun 'n 
Fun - Lakeland 

 
OLD BUSINESS: 

Judith said we need to think about the FVC making a bid to host the 2019 Council of 
Council's meeting. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  

Leslie read aloud a letter of complaint from Steve Capps about a big, aggressive dog at 
the Keys eVant.  Linard noted that it was his dog and it will be taken care of in the 
future.  He will have a shock collar on the dog at future events. 
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VAN-IN PROPOSALS:  

 
Weekend at the Museum    December 9 - 10, 2016 -  First annual Christmas Party and 

Fund Raiser to benefit the Museum of Vanning, 12101 Chuck 
Circle, Hudson, FL 34669. Museum Tours, Dash Plaques, 
Bonfire, Games, Food, Drinks and Tiki Bar.  Bonnie or Joe, 
Surferjo2@aol.com  727-863-7033. 

Hi-Way Vanners  March 31 - April 2, 2017 - Primitive April Fool's Day 
Weekend - Floral City area, north of Tampa.  Family style 
chicken dinner on Friday night.  Family style pork loin dinner on 
Saturday night. It will be at a Summer Camp for Kids Location. 
There is a lake, fishing dock, canoes, showers and some running 
water.  There is a big kitchen.  We are leasing the whole 
campground from the owner so we can run our generators, have 
one big community bonfire imbibe our alcohol and have games. 
There are a few cabins available, but we'll have to rent those 
apart from the club.  Hi-Way Vanners isn't getting into that detail. 
Deb wants this event to bring a better sense of community to our 
vanning family.  Best preliminary estimate on price at this time is 
$5 for the weekend. 

GSVR XIII    September 29 - October 1, 2017 – 
Flaming Arrow Campground, just south of Cherokee, NC.  
Hosted by the Southeast Van Council (SEVC) - Catered dinner 
on Saturday night. And, they will have the same band for 
Saturday night that they had last year.  In fact, Jim Bulger noted 
that the band actually asked us if they could play next year.  All 
the vanners who attended have really enjoyed that band for the 
past two years. 

 
VAN-IN UPDATES: 

New Years Eve              December 30, 2016 to January 1, 2017 - 
Rick noted that there will be the usual New Years Eve event at 
the Chester Ranch in Morriston.  Friday - Soup. Saturday - Pot 
Luck.  $10 per head. 

Florida Van Council  January 13 - 15, 2017 - Vanners in the Forest III - "Howl at 
the Moon" - River Forest Group Camping Site.  45700 River 
Forest Blvd. Deland, FL  32720 - Annual Pig Roast. FVC 
meeting will be held at this event on Saturday, January 14. 
Judith will bring two games and be able to silk screen the FVC 
logo on clothing that you bring.  Cari will take care of providing 
the meat. 

 This is a primitive eVant!  NO POWER!!  Gate opens at 3:00 PM 
Friday, January 13.  Flier is available at 
www.floridavancouncil.com. 

Broward       March 3 - 5, 2017  – Broward's Laid Back Week-end - Tom's 
house in White Springs.  Primitive eVANt - Old time no frills get 
together. Bring a covered dish, they will supply the meat.  
Evening campfire gathering.  $15 per van pre-reg or at the gate.  
Just let them know you are coming so they know how much 
meat to get.  Flier is available at www.floridavancouncil.com  

 
 

http://www.floridavancouncil.com/
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Coastal    June 2017 - They would like to host the event at Clark 

Family Campground, but are having a hard time getting hold of 
the manager.  More details will be available at the next meeting. 

 
Carlisle Events November 9 - 12, 2017 – Sun 'n Fun, Lakeland, FL at the 

Lakeland - Linder regional airport.  This event will have the FVC 
meeting on Saturday, November 11 around 3:30 or 4:00 PM.  
Probably be the same as in 2016, but final details won't be 
available until next year. 

 
Jim Bulger showed a really nice commemorative license plate for Carlisle Vanarama.  
You can order them from Carlisle's website, but he has some available at the campsite 
for $15 each. 
 
FVC OFFICERS FOR 2017: 

Nominations were re-opened for election of officers for 2017.  There were no new 
nominations.  Only two offices were contested, President and Treasurer.  After 
tabulating the ballots, the FVC Officers for 2017 are: 
 

Office Officer 

President SpookyTooth 

Vice-President Cari Patton 

Secretary John Cunningham 

Treasurer Leslie Stanziani 

Van Judge Joe Van 

Newsletter Editor Gnarly 

 
Notes:   
1.  There was one vote per paying member, not per family. 
2.  Scribe John is lifetime Secretary, so no nominations for that office were necessary 
 
During the tallying of the votes Jim Bulger announced the 2017 officers for the 
Southeast Van Council (SEVC).  A lot of the FVC members are also members of SEVC 
 
OPEN DISCUSSION: 

Lew commented that this is the way we're going to get new members, by coming to 
shows like this one and talking to the folks we meet at the show.  Two new members, 
who joined as a result of this meeting, stood up and introduced themselves. 
 
He also asked for a show of hands as to how many of us were going to the 2017 
Council of Councils meeting in Las Vegas in February.  A dozen folks raised their 
hands to indicate that they planned to attend that meeting. 
 
Judith made a motion to adjourn and the meeting was concluded. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Scribe John, Secretary 
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FVC President 

  
Well, I guess I found out 

if you miss the meeting for 
nomination of officers -- you 
get nominated!  Six Pack 
campaigned hard for me in the 
Keys, really he campaigned 
against himself.  The Keys was 
a great Event this year -- no 
mosquitos with a 25 mph 
breeze.  It was nice to see the 
Bell Family - Ma, Patty and 
Peggy; it’s been awhile since 
they were involved in putting 
on an event in Sunshine 

Key.  A big thanks to Judith for bringing her lumberjack Jenga 
and the big dice game -- it was a big hit.  Also, we always enjoy 
playing with John’s balls!  All of the games would have been hard 
to play if it wasn’t for Foreplay building a nice windbreaker 
canopy.  Hopefully all of the clubs and independents can make 
the Keys in 2017 as it is our 30th anniversary at Sunshine Key.   

 
It turned out to be a nice day at the Sun N Fun Carlisle 

event, a better location and exposure for the vanners.  I even 
heard that two new vanners joined the council!  We can’t forget 
that Joe Van with Stowaway won a trophy.  We had a nice 
showing of vans but not as many as last year. 

 
Lastly, I hope all of the holiday parties and gatherings are 

successful and can’t wait to start the 2017 Season at River Forest 
in Deland.   

 
Merry Christmas and Happy New Year 
Spooky Tooth 
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FVC Vice President 

 
Dear FVC,  
 
Another year has passed and 

the New Year promises to be a 
wonderful thing.  

We already have quite a few 
eVants in the works and a couple 
new officer changes.  

I made a remarkable recovery 
with my most recent repair! This was 
much smoother than the procedure 6 years ago. I apologize for 
missing a couple of events but doing much better now.  

I like that the Pig Roast was moved to January meeting. I 
am looking forward to getting back to Deland. This has always 
been one of my favorite campgrounds.  

There are a few officers representing us in LVNV for 
Council of Councils in February. After the hurricane damages, 
Foreplay's event is still in the planning stage, if they can procure 
another venue.  

I am pleased with Coastal's proposed event in June at 
Clark's as well.  

Please participate in the functions, as your support is what 
keeps the momentum going. Yes, I am going there! I understand 
folks can't make every single event but it IS divisive to plan 
another get-together the same weekend a council event is 
scheduled. We will get through this and I am sorry that some feel 
singled out but this is what it's all about; doing things together and 
not separating into cliques or splinter groups. The council has 
seen this happen in the past and managed to get it back together 
for the betterment of the group as a whole. Your participation is 
the most important factor to keep Vanning and the FVC alive.  

 
Stay safe and bring a friend or two to the next eVANt.  
 
Cari,  
VP and Social Director 
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FVC Treasurer 

Where did the year go? We had a 
busy but productive year in the FVC .My 
wish for 2017 is continued growth for us all. 

Thank you for giving me your support 
over the past two years. I enjoyed serving 
as President of the FVC. It was time for a 
change and I look forward to being your 
treasurer.  

Let's make 2017 a year to remember. Please love and 
respect each other. Be tolerant of each other’s opinions and 
views when they differ from your own. This is going to be a year 
that we need to be one and realize that differences are what 
make us great. We learn from each other and that helps us to 
grow to be better people. 

Leslie 
 
 
 

 

Hello  Vanners! 
Remember to check the Newsletter 

Deadline in each issue for the next as there 
is a pocket of a few weeks where I 
assemble and print. Last issue I received a 
letter during a meeting (we read that during 
the meeting and discussed the matter of 
dogs). It is my intention to have a newsletter 

prepared and delivered a week or 2 before each meeting. Next 
issue will cover New years, Vanners in the Forest, and the 
Council of Councils meeting in Las Vegas. 

As you can see, we have much in this issue. Thank you all 
for your support! 
   Gnarly 
   FVC Newsletter Editor 
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Sun n Fun 

Nov. 9- 13th 

 



14 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Vanning 

Museum 

Xmas party 

 



15 

 

Well, 2016 is gone and 2017 is about 
to begin. So drag your calendar out and 
mark down the up coming eVants. We have 
Vanner’s in the Forest coming up January 
13-14. If the pre reg is any indication of how 
many we are going to have (7 as of this 
article). We will have plenty of parking. What 
do we have to do to get you to pre reg.? This 

is a beautiful campground and it should be nice and cool, plus we get to 
howl at the moon. We need a head count to know how much meat we 
need. Right now if you haven’t  registered we might have to have two 
lines, one for  pre-reg (you get meat) and one for non pre-reg. (side 
dishes only).  Luckily the council has money to help put this on. Some 
clubs do not have this luxury and depend on your pre reg. to put one 
on. We like to have bands at eVants but without your support it is hard 
for clubs to put out that expense for say 7 vans. So come on people 
and lets support these clubs, that’s if you want to keep vanning going! 
 Speaking of an eVant coming up. We have Broward’s coming 
up on March 3-5. We will supply the meat and you bring a covered dish 
with something in it. It looks like we will have bambi  by the looks of the 
picture Tom sent. We will have other types of  meat for those who don’t 
like bambi. It is only $15.00 for the weekend so bring your checkbook or 
cash to the meeting. We hope to see you there. 
 That was the fun part of this article. I would like to apologize to 
everybody that Cooper has annoyed or  done harm too. He is working 
on his people skills and got a shock collar for Christmas.  If we have to 
we will park in the back away from everybody. He is the only dog I have 
ever had that is hard headed but not all the time. Only time will tell. 
 Another issue we all have to deal with is two eVants going on at 
the same time (weekend Keys/Ocala). I know that everybody cannot 
make it to the Keys every year. For me it is close but still takes 3 hours 
to get there. Is it right to have a get together on the same weekend or 
maybe it can be done the week before for all those not going to the 
keys?  I am sure this will be discussed at the meeting and put to rest. 
So bring plenty of beer for the meeting. This will be a good test for our 
new president!   
 In closing I would like to thank everybody for letting me be 
treasurer for the last few years. It is Leslies turn now to experience the 
JOB. I will be bringing all the records I have stored for the last 10 years. 
We can go through them and burn what we don’t want to keep unless 
surfer Joe wants anything for the museum.  
 Drive safe and see you in Deland! Peanut gallery out.  
        Linard      
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Vanning with the Skokoberries 
 

 Even though the weather didn't cooperate, there is no place like 
the Keys. We relaxed and visited with friends. Afterward, I headed to S. 
Carolina, while Lew went to the Carlisle Show. 
 Lew arrived to find Blue Lemon already there. After setting up 
camp the two roamed around getting familiar with their surroundings. 
Then, it was an early night. 
 Friday, found them preparing for the show. They met some new 
vanners, Ron, who went to the First Nationals with a friend, and his wife 
Jan. Ron and Jan won a Host Choice trophy.  The Rattle Can Van and 
other vanners showed up. There was a band playing that evening. They 
all had a great time listening to the music and sharing stories. Saturday 
it was back up to the show field. It is a good thing Carlisle setup a 20 X 
20  tarp marking their spot, because the field was filling up fast. There 
were at least 20 Vans in attendance. We had our FVC meeting under 
the tarp during the show. We elected Spookeytooth President, after a 
neck in neck campaign with Lew. Cari continues to be our Vice. Leslie 
will be the Treasurer, Joe Van Judging, and Gnarly Newsletter Editor. 
Joe Van with Stowaway, won the Choice award, Saturday. Jim Brady 
continued to support the Vanners throughout the whole event. The new 
camping grounds were beautiful and located near to the shower house  
and show field. Sunday, we were sorry to leave, but promised to return. 
 I returned home to find Lew and Jim relaxing on the back porch. 
 The Vanning Museum was bigger than I expected. We arrived 
early to find Dano already parked. SixPack didn't realize how soft the 
sand was next to the building and quickly got stuck. We decided to just 
relax and worry about getting out Sunday. Soon, Vanners started 
arriving along with a sharp temperature drop. Joe M. started a fire and 
put Crazy Bob in charge. Who knew, he was a pyro all these years. 
Ron and Jan were among the early arrivals. We partied and told stories 
til late. Saturday more Vanners showed up and a few,  who had other 
plans had to leave. So we had a new crew to share pot luck dinner with. 
As each person arrived Joe took them on a personal tour of the 
Museum.  In between tours we played with Joe's balls, sorry John, but 
you weren't there. Dinner as always was delicious. Lew confiscated a 
piece of wood to lay under the tires so we pulled out with ease.  
Everyone who attended had a good time and a full belly. I think this 
would be a good location for a winter FVC meeting. 
 

HOPE YOU ALL HAVE A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS 
AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR. 

Lew and Agnes 
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Hi-Way Vanners represented in October. We made the run to 
Flaming Arrow (NC) the first weekend thanks to Taz & Sandy 
doing a "pay-it-forward" to help with fuel costs. A fantastic event! 
Great weather for the weekend, a really nice welcoming facility. 
Encourage you all to try for that one next year. Scenery, a great 
group of vanners all having a good time in the backdrop of the 
Smokey Mountains. Moonshine shared, Hot Wheels racing (thank 
God Robert didn't win, the trophy was 6 ' tall!), Shine&Show, 
campfires and good times.  

The Keys, another matter.... I'm sure the stories have been 
shared. I posted a rundown of the weekend on the Hi-Way 
Vanners facebook page. It was challenging, especially because 
of my insistence on upping the "big top".  We had some hairy 
moments but everyone did survive. Got to fit in the pancake 
social on saturday between bouts of wind & rain, Ma Bell brought 
biscuits & gravy on sunday and we saw the sunshine as we were 
northbound coming home. :-( Still, it was, as always, great to get 
down there, thanks to Voodoo Vanners for all the work to make 
that happen.  

We are actively looking at some sites to hold our first Hi-Way 
Vanners event in 2017, Hope that I have something to present at 
Sun n Fun meeting. Nothing 
fancy but do expect a new 
destination and a few 
surprises in store. We have 
been talking about holding a 
memorial for vanners past 
at that as well as activities 
that will promote being with 
our friends with more 
"group" type activities. OK, 
ta-ta for now.  

See ya'll soon.    
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Vanning Around the World    
Please send all flyers: Judith Pilon 817 Wildabon Ave. Lake Wales, FL or e-mail. 

Judpilon@aol.com  or 407-484-2234 

3-5 

F
L 

Laid Back Weekend.Primitive at Sidewinders by Broward Chapter. 
Target shooting, bonfire, pot luck etc.   

April 

7-9 

V
A

 

Spring Forward with Free Bird. Shenandoah Acres Family Campground  348 
Lake Rd. Stuarts Draft, VA  24477 pre-reg by March 1st van and 2 people 
$40. additional people $10. gate $50 with $10 extra people early arrivals 
Thursday Van and 2 people $15. campers $15.  must call campground to 
reserve a Cabin  540-337-2267  contact Paint Brush 804-288-6634 or Wizard 
& Tigerlady 540-295--716 

28-30 

P
a 

The Thaw III Gratz Fairgrounds 601 E. Market St. Gratz PA 1030 Opens at 
noon on Friday and you must be gone by 11AM Sunday.  No early arrivals. 
Pre-reg by April 15 $35. van and 2 adults, Additional adults $10. ea. under 16 
free. gate $40. van and 2 adults. campers up to 16 ft $20. over 16 ft $25. all 
motor homes $75. pre-reg, gate $85.more to come as available 

 

2017 

January 

 13-14 

F
L  

Vanners in the Forrest III by Florida Van Council.  "Howlin at the Moon" at 
River Forest Family Campground in the Ocala National Forest  45700 River 
Forest Blvd, Deland FL  the FVC meeting on Saturday.  Gates open at 3 PM 
on Friday. this is a primitive event,  No water or Electricity hookups.  There are 
flush toilets and showers and access to water.  chilli/soup cook-off  on Friday 
night.  Covered dish on Saturday night.  We will provide the meat.  silk 
screening the FVC logo on Saturday if you need a new shirt etc bring your 
shirt.  It is $2.00 per item screened.   $45. pre reg by January 4th.  $55. gate 
(2 adults, and kids under 16 included) extra adults $5. each. check to FVC c/o 
Linard Morris 12931 SW 10th Ct. Davie, FL  33325  

February 

 2-5 

 N
V

 

Council of Councils hosted by Neon Vanners at the Hampton Inn 4975 S. 
Dean Martin Dr .Los Vegas.  Double room is $112.00  reservations 702-948-
8100  see them on Facebook for more information or to make reservations 
hotel reservations can be made at www.2017cofc.com 

24-27 

 IL 

42nd Annual Ground Hog Party @Magnuson Grand 19067 Frontage Rd. 
Raymond IL. rooms $74.50 per night Facebook Vanatics Van Club 

March 

mailto:Judpilon@aol.com
http://floridavancouncil.com/event_fliers/vanners_in_the_forest_2017/v_for_v_2017.htm
http://www.2017cofc.com/
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May 

12-13 

O
H

 

Spring Back Spring Back Van-in of Brotherly Love. at the fairgrounds Mt. 
Vernon OH.  at Knox CO Fairgrounds, Mt. Vernon Oh.   Dinner on Saturday 
night.  Live music Show and Shine, games, Saturday night dinner etc pre-reg 
$30. by 5/1 at get $40. trailers $15. extras people over 2 vanners in van $10. 
each Thursday arrival extra $10. Vans on the Run PO Box 247614 Columbus, 
OH  43224  call 614-271-0563  

18-21 

M
O

 

Spring Fever #40 Party Like it's the 1977 New location Shoemaker's RV 
Park, Bevier, MO  Celebrate 40 years of Spring Fever.  Grounds has a 
swimming beach water slide paddle boats plenty of showers and 30 and 50 
amp electric restaurant and store. Vans only pre-entry van and 2 adults 2 
night pre-entry $50/ 3 night $60.  gate 2 nights $60. 3 nights $70. extra nights 
$15. extra nights $15. trailers $10. extra adult $10. pre reg by 4/10: Vantasia 
Vans  8649 North Hull, Kansas City MO  64154 contact Don Noone at 
DNOONER@aol.com 913-486-8866. or Patti at Vanrpati@gmail.com - at 
www.shoemakersrv.com  955 Macon St Bevier, MO   

26-29 

IN
 42nd Midwest International truckin in it's new location Jasper County 

Fairgrounds Rensselaer, IN Hot showers and plenty of restrooms. for more 
info go to www.midwestvansltd.com  or contact Game at 219-405-5994 
mvlgame@comcast.net or mvldodge1@gmail.com  pre-reg by 5/9 pre-reg 
$45. Gate $60. van and 2 adults. If you arrive on Thursday $20., trailers $20. 
extra people send to Sherman Simmons 708-536-8291 c/o Midwest Vans Ltd. 
245 Heritage Dr. Dyer, IN  46311   

26-29 

N
Y

 
Memorial Day Weekend "  Hosted by Concerned Vanners at Washington 
County Fairgrounds, 392 Old Schuyerville RD  Greenwich, NY gates open 
noon on Friday Pre-reg b y 5/1  $40. van and 2 people extra people over 16 
$10  Gate $45. trailers under 16 ft. $15. over $25. early arrivals $5. per 
day  motor homes and van pre-reg $65. gate $70  motor homes alone per reg 
$55. gate $60.  call Lucy 518-891-3093 or Frank 203-732-2179  mail to Lost 
Memorial Day Weekend C/O Lucy McCasland PO Box 893 Saranac Lake, 
NY  12983  

June 

9-11 

O
nt C

A
 

Van-fest21.  Canada's Largest Van and Truck show    info call Stacy 905-643-
0162 or e-mail vanfest@hotmail.com  ,    from the west on 401 take 
Wellington Rd to Hwy 3 St. Thomas to Springwater Rd. to the Conservation 
Rd.  From the East 401 to Hwy 73 thought Aylmer to Conservation 
Rd.  address is 8079 Springwater Road Aylmer, ON  GPS Cords are N 42 
45.019 W 81 01.685 details to come 

mailto:Vanrpati@gmail.com
http://www.shoemakersrv.com/
http://www.midwestvansltd.com/
mailto:mvlgame@comcast.net
mvldodge1@gmail.com
mailto:vanfest@hotmail.com
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21-25 

O
H

 

Vans Across America by 2% Vanners Unlimited at Richland County 
Fairgrounds Mansfield OH 5 days of party, Burnout Contest, Pot luck, food 
venders, Cash prizes for Best of Show, Best Exterior and Best Interior, and 
Mural  Pre-Reg by 6/1/17 $50. Gate $60 Friday - Sunday $50.  Call Jim 412-
716-7476 or Ron 440-213-3477 send checks to 2% vanners Unlimited 941 
2nd Ave Coraopolis PA 14108 

July 

12-16 

O
H

 

45th National Truck-in VANS ONLY  Salute to Veterans Richland County 
Fairgrounds 340 Lantz Rd. Mansfield, OH  44906  220 full hook up sites. plus 
plenty of other Water and Electric areas. 3 shower buildings, restrooms and 
laundry. Hosted by Vans on the Run co-host  Knightmare vanners. Pre-entry 
by May 1 receive a special gift.  pre-reg by June 1 $50. at gate $65.00. 
camping trailers $20.Special price for Veterans and Active military $30. pre-
reg and $45. gate. trailers $20. extra people $20. Early arrivals $10  per van 
and $10 per trailer  Gates will open on MONDAY July 10 at 9 AM.  Outside 
parking is available but no services.  Vets bring a picture for the honor 
wall.  Vans show is Saturday.  Questions contact DJ 614-668-6240 or Coop 
614-271-0562. Nuts Bus will be back. Red Cross will be doing a blood drive. 
Wednesday night join us in the mess hall for a free meal. 2 day Golf 
tournament so bring your golf cloths.. Bring your old fire extinguishers for a 
demo on how to use them.  What do you carry for safety in the van. We will 
also be doing safety check.and talking about safe travel.   

www.vannationals.com 

 

http://www.vannationals.com/
http://www.vannationals.com
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August  

17 

C
A

 

Wild in the Woods 14. by Sunshine Supervans Pre-reg only.  Wooded Hills, 

CA  Gates open 12 PM Pre-reg by 7/15 Cost $40 1 vehicle and 2 adults. 
contact info.  Bill-o Vanner@frontiernet.net  928-754-4027 cell 928-201-2001 
or Michelle Lilsis74@sbcglobal.net Phone 702-885-6139   

18-20 

O
H

 

Triple Threat Truck-in All Powered Up #3 by Knightmare Vanners at Richland 
County Fairgrounds Mansfield OH  340 Lantz Rd (east gate) 200 sites, 
showers RV dump station gates open noon on Friday.  Early admission 
Thursday at 6 PM $10. extra.  Mid-Knight horseshoes, Meet and Greet Friday 
evening free Hot 6PM-8PM free hotdogs and popcorn. Blender blast by 
Vandangos. Show n shine Saturday at noon along with blender fest (bring a 
bottle and make some new friends.Contact Jeff Hawkins 419-543-9093   $40. 
pre-reg by 8/1 gate $50. extra people $10. Trailers $20.  mail to Amy Hale 565 
Townview Circle Apt 4 Mansfield OH  44907  

September 

1-4 

P
a 

Return to Butler by Three Rivers Vans @Butler County Fairgrounds located 
on RT 422.1127 New Castle Rd. Prospect, PA.  Van and 2 people Pre-reg by 
August 10th, $50. Gate $55.  Camping trailers $25. extra people in van (over 
15 years old)$25.  Send to Three Rivers Vans Inc. 303 Baker Dr. Aliquippa, 
PA 15001 call Carol at 724-375-6484 for more info 

1-4 

O
R

 

Corn Cob Campout #44.by Zephyr Vans and Truck Asso. at Schroeder Park 
in Grants Pass Oregon  In spaces 3-17 Float trip, plenty of sweet corn. Pre-
reg by August 20 $60. US for van and 2 adults. $70. gate. extra adults over 
18. $20. trailers $20.  RV's $90. pre-reg $100. at gate.  Contact Lynn or Paula 
510-352-2605 send to Zephyr @ 1651 Burkhart Ave Sen Lerando, CA 94579 

14-17 

P
A

 
keystone Madness by Performance Vans at Summit Station, PA pre-reg by 
9/1 $35.van and 2 adults,  gate $40. $75. motor homes Gate $80., extra 
people $10. trailers $15. Early arrivals welcome $5. per night. send to 
Performance vans PO Box 1333 Pottstown, PA  19454 call mike 610-779-
3677 

30 

P
A

 

Pipinfest Cruise-in Show and Swap Meet Rt. 116 Main St. Fairfield PA Rain or 
Shine.  Contact Grant @ Granted Antiques Auto Restoration 717-642-9082 
van class 

2018 

February 

10-18 

F
L 

Carnival Sunshine cruise. Leaves from Port Canaveral Fl and going to 
the Southern Caribbean which includes the port of Aruba, Curacao, and 
Grand Turk,  Contact Eddie Smith  

 

mailto:Vanner@frontiernet.net
Lilsis74@sbcglobal.net
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Florida Van Council 
Membership and newsletter application 

 

Club – If you are not a member of a club write “independent” 

 

______________________________________________________ 
 

 

 

 

Name 
______________________________________________________ 
Address 
______________________________________________________ 
City     State   Zip 
___________________________________________ 
Phone 
___________________________________________ 
Email 
 

 All members may vote at meetings and hold an office. 
 

o If you renew your membership after December 31 it will be an 
additional $1.00 ($21)                              

Fees 
                              $20 (1 year Jan. – Dec.) 
   $15 (1/2 year July 1 – Dec. 31) 
 

 It is your responsibility to notify the FVC of any address or phone number 
changes or you may not receive your newsletter. 
 

*** Please make all checks and money orders payable to:  
Florida Van Council  

and mail to: 
 FVC Treasurer:    
Leslie Stanziani  

4895 SW Pinemount Rd.  
Lake City,  FL   32024 

 

Keep on Vanning. It doesn’t get any better than this! 


